
Thu, Dec 5, 2013 at 5:29 PM 
Fwd: duck  
 
Hi Janet, 
  
Attached are a couple of photographs of the Harlequin Duck that I identified 
during my waterbird count at Sunset Point on Presque Isle S.P. this morning 
(Dec. 5, 2013).  Photo credits go to Jimmy Marz who was there to take the shots.  
Jimmy gave me permission to submit them to PORC for review. 
Thanks, 
  
Jerry McWilliams 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jimmy Marz <jimmymarz819@yahoo.com> 
To: jerrymcw <jerrymcw@aol.com> 
Sent: Thu, Dec 5, 2013 1:53 pm 
Subject: duck 
 
The wind shifted to the west about 10:45 and the little guy or girl you might know, 
came out swimming away from me on the west side of the rocks.  The light was 
bad but you get what you get.  Great call for so early in the morning  
Jimmy 
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